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To Whom It May Concern, 

We herein certify that our article (Manuscript NO: 36562), “ Optimization of hepatobiliary phase 

delay time in Gd-EOB-DTPA-enhanced magnetic resonance imaging for identification of 

hepatocellular carcinoma in patients with different severity of cirrhosis”, has been read and edited 

carefully by the following medical specialists: (1) Prof. Chris LI, PhD and MD, a native English 

speaking medical researcher who had worked for many years in the John Radcliffe Hospital, 

University of Oxford, the United Kingdom; and (2) Prof Yue WANG, PhD, MD, who had studied 

for four years in the University of Tokyo and worked for several years in the National Centers for 

Disease Control, Beijing, China. 

Under the strict editorial and kindly help of the two experienced medical specialist, we believed that 

the edited paper has reached grade A in language evaluation for SCI journals, and is suitable for 

consideration to be published in World Journal of Gastroenterology.  

 

Best Regards ! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Dr. Yue-cheng YU 
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